
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: January 7, 2019 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and  
 Chancery Staff| 
 
From:  Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
  
Re: Media Coverage of The Archdiocese of Atlanta 

           
 
These first days of the New Year bring media coverage for The Archdiocese of 
Atlanta in the news and The Georgia Bulletin. 
 
In case you missed them, please see below for links to last week’s featured 
stories: 
 
The Georgia Bulletin: 

• Cristo Rey boys’ team gives valiant effort against Holy Spirit Preparatory 
• Blessing of Crucifix at Archdiocese of Atlanta Chancery 

 
Social Media: 

• Welcome back teachers! Our Lady of Victory teachers are hard at work 
in professional development session 

• Christ the Redeemer Catholic Church breaks ground on their new 
parish 

• A look back in history at Christmas and Kwanzaa celebrations in the 
Archdiocese of Atlanta thanks to the Office of Archives and Records 

 
National News: 

• Honorary lifers: The life of a devoted member of the Catholic press is a 
witness to the joy of uniting work and faith 

 
Local News: 

• Woman hopes crèche exhibit will help all focus on gifts of Jesus 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://bit.ly/2LSINWF
https://georgiabulletin.org/blog/2018/12/blessing-of-crucifix-at-archdiocese-of-atlanta/
https://georgiabulletin.org/blog/2018/12/blessing-of-crucifix-at-archdiocese-of-atlanta/
https://twitter.com/OLV_Principal/status/1080490646350254081
https://twitter.com/OLV_Principal/status/1080490646350254081
http://bit.ly/2LOYcHA
http://bit.ly/2LOYcHA
http://bit.ly/2LSBTke
http://bit.ly/2LPaYpy
http://bit.ly/2LQdD2i
http://bit.ly/2LQdD2i
http://bit.ly/2LN9Naj


Video: 
• Catholic Charities Atlanta Helps Spread Christmas Cheer 

 
Please share this information in your bulletin, newsletters, websites and social 
media. 
 
Thank you. 
 

http://bit.ly/2LRd1td

